
 
 

 SGS/2023-24/Circular No. 0006                                                                    Date: 29/04/2023    

 

  Dear Parent,  

Namaskar!  

 

“Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, and working together is success.” 

– Henry Ford 

   

With immense pleasure, we share with you that we have successfully begun our first session at Sparsh 

Global School. It has been some wonderful days when we are getting to know our students better. 

We would like to keep a two-way communication channel with our parents too and seek their 

partnership for the overall growth of the child. Collaboration allows us to know more than we are 

capable of knowing by ourselves. 

 

As part of our Parent Connect initiatives, we are introducing ‘Sparsh Sahyog’ where the class 

teacher of your ward will be connecting with you over a telephonic conversation at a mutually 

convenient time. It is a path taken wherein parents can discuss the progress, any concern and share 

their experiences with the school. We look forward to a healthy feedback session with you all.  

 

The schedule for calling will be shared with you very soon as we start the Sahyog program in the 

upcoming week. 

 

 

 Warm Regards  

 Sparsh Global School 

 

 

 


